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New or repaired? 

Measuring instruments already in services are occasionally repaired or changed. If a 
measuring instrument which is already in service is changed in any way it has to be 
decided whether this change results in a new instrument which needs to be put new 
into use again or whether it is a repair of the old instrument.  

 

Big differences between new or repaired 

This decision has significant consequences in countries where manufactures cannot 
carry out reverifications as a new weighing instruments needs to be fully compliant 
with the new legislation. If the weighing instrument is considered to be repaired it will 
need to be re-verified according to national legislation. Particularly for companies that 
are active in several EU markets it is cumbersome to change the activities between 
each country based on different interpretations. 

The European Commission has recognised, that barriers to trade are created where 
the conditions for putting into service, for installation and/or for use/operation are not 
harmonised. Those barriers are still present in the weighing instruments sector. 
Further harmonisation of non-harmonised aspects in this area of legal metrology is 
necessary. For manufacturers and end-users, it is of great importance to reduce 
barriers to trade and provide clarity.  

 

Following proposed workflow provides clarity 

CECIP is supporting initiatives of the European Commission to call for more 
harmonisation. For clarity and in support of a harmonised application by all 
stakeholders, a general decision workflow is developed and can be found on the next 
page of this paper.  

CECIP is convinced that the right approach is to follow this workflow. As a 
consequence of this horizontal approach, the economic operator responsible for the 
intervention decides based on defined objective criteria, about the impact of an 
intervention and, depending on the result, follows applicable rules. CECIP calls on 
member states to follow this approach to decide if an action is considered a repair or 
the weighing instrument is considered a completely new instrument. This will give the 
necessary clarity to manufacturers, end-users and authorities. 
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CECIP (www.cecip.eu) is the European association representing the weighing instrument industry. Founded in 
1958, CECIP has currently members in 14 countries. The weighing instrument industry in Europe is world leader 
and consists of around 700 companies that are mostly SMEs. The total turnover is approximately 3 billion euro 
and the industry employ about 50.000 persons. 
 

Contact: Tim Hamers, Secretary General, tim.hamers@cecip.eu, or  
Contact CECIP rapporteur: Ian Turner, technical@ukwf.org.uk   
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